



Mr. Akash Jain General Secretary 1991-1992

"College Life is that part of your life that you are going to relive in your memories till you breathe"

I thank my Alma Mater SPB for the wealth of knowledge and experience I gained here. Fame, wealth, youth, good looks all fade and wane with time. But knowledge and learning cannot be taken away from you ever. My journey as a student and as the first GS has been immensely enriching. I want to thank the

whole staff and fellow mates for their immense help and cooperation. I want to especially express my heartfelt gratitude towards Kapadia Sir and Janet Mam for their support and guidance. It was a great privilege for me to be honoured with the status of a G.S of my college in the very first year. SPB college was in its initial stage at that time. We 120 students were the first ones to enter into the premises of this college - no seniors, and all the staff

was also new except Kapadia sir .When I had served as the GS, at that time the college was in its budding state but now it has grown into a full fledge tree .We didn't have our own classes at that time. We used to sit in the law college rooms for our lectures. But the college has come a long way since then. It has achieved great name and I feel proud that I have graduated from SPB.

